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Steve M. Kenner, Global Director Fairlane Plaza South, Suite 400
Automotive Safety Office 330 Town Center Drive
Sustainability, Environment & Safety Engineering Dearborn, MI 48126-2738

December 10, 2014

Ms. Nancy Lewis

Associate Administrator for Enforcement
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
1200 New Jersey Avenue SE, Room \W45-306
Washington, DC 20590

Dear Ms. Lewis:

Subject: Ford Motor Company (Ford) Recall No. 14528 — Certain 2004 through 2005 model
year Ford Ranger vehicles equipped with Takata SP| passenger airbag inflators and
certain 2005 through 2006 model year Ford GT vehicles equipped with Takata PSPI-4
passenger airbag inflators

In accordance with the requirements of 49 CFR Part 573 Defect and Non-Compliance
Information Reports, Ford Motor Company will be electronically filing the attached information
for safety recall #14S28, via NHTSA’s website at http://www.safercar.gov.

Sincerely,

/ﬁ‘( Steven M. Kenner
Attachment



